James Franklin Smith PTA

P7TA

Sep 15th, 2017

Dear JFS Families,

We would like to Thank You for your participation in the PTA General Association Meeting.
We had an engaging audience and brand new ideas, some of which PTA will be working on
incorporating this year. Please stay connected. You can get updates on events/ activities at
http://jfspta.org/. Additionally, please join our Facebook group - JFS Parents or Yahoo
group - jfsinvolvedparents. Feel free to reach out with questions and suggestions.

JFS PTA implements many exciting programs throughout the school year that are beneficial to our children. Each of
these events require a chairperson which can be YOU! This is a great opportunity to lead an entire event and unleash
your creative ideas. If we don’t have a chair, we will have to drop the program. This year, we are looking for volunteers
for the following activities. If interested, please get in touch with Deepa Kamepalli at deepabathala@gmail.com

Odyssey of the Mind

Carnival

Reflections

Bingo Night

Science/ Astronomy Night
Multicultural Night

Jump Rope For Heart

Kite Flying Day (approval pending)
Olympic/ Sports Day (approval pending)

HEART HEALTHY NEWS!

Salad Bar is coming to JFS! Available to students at $1 only from 9/18 through 9/22.
(Reminder to parents - Snacks are sold separately for 50 cents to $1 during lunch. Please
make sure you discuss appropriate purchases with your child.)

Math Olympiad
Please remember that sign ups for Math Olympiad Grades 4-6 begin Tuesday, September 19th at 11AM on
http://www.jfspta.org. Registrations are based on first come first serve basis.

Enrolments for Peter Pan Jr end soon. Fly away to Neverland with Peter and the Darling children in i
this adaptation of Disney’s beloved animated film. Please make cheques payable to Starting Arts f‘ecer
directly and NOT to JFS School. Register at e P
http://www.startingarts.com/programs/schools-by-district/james-franklin-smith-elementary/ Ha‘nm

Important: Cyber safety will be taught to all students - grade level appropriate in the week of
September 25th, 2017.

Have a fun and safe weekend! 'Q
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